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Lehrke, Teri
“
From: Trane, Andrea
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2020 2:30 PM
To: Lehrke, Teri; Kuhlman, Lewis
Subject: FW: Support for delaying the demolition of the West Ave property to utilize for Isolation

and Quarantine

From: Kelly Stefferud <KStefferud@lacrossecounty.org>

Sent: Monday, August 31, 2020 1:45 PM

To: Trane, Andrea <tranea@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: Support for delaying the demolition of the West Ave property to utilize for Isolation and Quarantine

*** CAUTION: This emall originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Good afternoon,

Iam just writing in to support of the delay of demolition on the West Ave 360 Realty property. As part of the La Crosse
County Health Depts. Response to COVID-19 we are tasked with providing shelter to those whom can not do so, if/when
their lives are touched by COVID-19. This property will allow us to provide a safe environment for anyone who is
recovering from or may have been exposed to COVID, and help prevent further spread into the community.

Thank you,

Kelly Stefferud, RD, CD, CLC

Nutrition Educator

Community Care Coordinator - Great Rivers Hub Program
Pronouns: She, Her, Hers

P: 608-785-9793 C: 608-792-1825
kstefferud@lacrossecounty.org
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